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From: David Rodriguez <mphotrod@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2010 8:43 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

In regards to RIN 3038-AC61, I would ask, as a new forex trader, that this regulation would not be
implimented. I am laid off worker and found that I could possibly make income off of this market. If the
regulation passes it would climinate me and many more like me. In this time, especially in the State of
Michigan, when jobs are difficult to get that you would not deprive me of making a income or even
hopefully a living. Thank you for taking the time to read this and please consider what I have said in this
email.

David Rodriguez
Ypsilanti, MI



